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Cooman, Kevin

From: Sweet Charity Resale Shop <sweetcharityfairport@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 9, 2023 10:51 AM
To: Cooman, Kevin
Subject: Re: PEM Board on Monday Sept11

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Sweet Charity PEM Report 
September 11, 2023   
 
It has been a busy few months. Co-Manager Meg Sarnoff unexpectedly went on medical leave starting in June 
following a quadruple cardiac bypass surgery. I assumed all management responsibilities.  Our employees, 
Ward and Jennifer, very willingly and graciously accepted increased responsibilities including picking up extra 
hours so there was no disruption in store operations.  Nancy Loughran, former co-manager, volunteered many 
many hours as a volunteer assisting with store operations, social media , publicity and newsletters.  We are 
most grateful to these dedicated friends.That being said, thankfully Meg is doing well and resumed some part 
time duties last week and is hopeful to be full time from here on out as she continues cardiac rehab. 
 
We had a very successful summer including a record breaking August!! Ray Wager will present the financial 
report. We are now in the process of redecorating for fall and Halloween. Early November will be an all out 
effort to bring Christmas to Sweet Charity.  This is a monumental undertaking requiring all hands on deck 
including our drivers who will load and bring everything that is filling the Advent House basement back to 
Sweet Charity. Meg and I are organizing a full crew and scheduling extra days to receive, sort, and decorate 
the shop.  This has to be done when the store is closed because it is impossible to do with customers 
here.  We are planning a thank you Christmas celebration later in December for these amazingly dedicated 
folks. 
 
Please continue to promote Sweet Charity in your churches and our community.  We always have a need for 
quality furniture donations. We have new information cards stating our new Tuesday hours which have been 
very successful.  Please stop by the store for some to have available at your churches.  If we have it, we can 
sell it!!!! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Glenda Hastings 
Meg Sarnoff 
 
 
CO-Manager 
Tues-Sat 10am-4pm  

 
Donation Door Hours: Tues-Sat 10am-3pm 
650 Whitney Road 
Fairport, NY 14450  
(585) 364-0317 
Find Us on Facebook 


